
 
From: John Drumm <john_johndrumm@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 4:50 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: speaking at meeting 
 
is a non- resident able to speak in front of city council & do they have to explain or scheduled time & 
about topic before.   

 


